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Swidish Ambassador to Poland visits the NSB

Monday, 19 December 2011. Minister Koziej invited the Swidish Ambassador to Poland
Staffan Herrstrom.

During the meeting Minister Koziej presented the guidelines of the President’s
decision on the 2013-2022 directions for the development of the Polish Armed
Forces. He also informed his guest about the current works on the National
Security Strategic Review.

Moreover, the parties discussed regional interests in the context of NATO
Summit that will take place in May 2012 in Chicago and the ways of
strengthening Common Security and Defense Policy after Polish presidency of
the EU Council is completed.
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